
Easier ways to manage your rates

Are you eligible for a  
rates rebate?
Has your income been affected by a change in employment (for example, 
because of COVID-19) or retirement? You may be eligible for a rates rebate 
for the 1 July 2021 to 30 June 2022 rating year. 

The Rates Rebate Scheme provides a rebate of up to $665 for low income 
earners who were paying rates for the home in which they were living on  
1 July 2021.

You can apply for your rebate at any of our Service Centres. You will be 
asked to provide accurate information about your income, and that of any 
partner/joint home owner who lives with you, for the tax year ended 31 
March 2021. You have until 30 June 2022 to apply for the 2021/22 rebate.

For locations, times and details of the information you will need to provide, 
please contact us on 0800 SELWYN (735 996) or visit selwyn.govt.nz/rates.



Get your rates and water invoices by email
Receiving your rates and water invoices by email is quick and easy.
It cuts down on paper, saves time and postage. It’s easy to set up. We just need your email address. Visit selwyn.govt.nz/change-your-details 

For more information on rates, visit selwyn.govt.nz/rates, or contact 0800 SELWYN (735 996)  
or email contactus@selwyn.govt.nz

Easy rates and water payments
Setting up a direct debit to pay your property rates and *water rates is easy.
Some of the great reasons to set up a direct debit: 
	· Spread your payments to suit your budget
	· Payment can be weekly, fortnightly, monthly or quarterly
	· Your payment will never be late, so no penalties
	· We set it up for you

To set up your direct debit visit selwyn.govt.nz/rateseasypay   
For water rates visit selwyn.govt.nz/watereasypay

Or pick up a direct debit form from the Council offices or any Selwyn Library and Service Centre.
*Water Rates and Property Rates are invoiced separately due to differing billing cycles.


